
Licensing Reply - Reg 18(3)(b) Reply Received - 2 for Kilbrittain
Licence (D0425-01)

Licence: Kilbrittain (D0425-01)

Action Type: Licensing Reply

Dear Applicant

I refer to your application for a waste water discharge licence relating to agglomeration named 
Kilbrittain.

Having examined the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the view that the 
documentation does not comply with Regulation 16 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) 
Regulations 2007, as amended.

You are therefore requested, in accordance with Regulation 18(3)(b) of the regulations, to take the 
steps to supply the information detailed below:

REGULATION 16 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS

Your reply to this notice should include a revised non-technical summary which reflects the 
information you supply in compliance with the notice, insofar as that information impinges on the non-
technical summary.

In the case where any drawings already submitted are subject to revision consequent on this request, a 
revised drawing should be prepared in each case. It is not sufficient to annotate the original drawing 
with a textual correction. Where such revised drawings are submitted, provide a list of drawing titles, 
drawing numbers and revision status, which correlates the revised drawings with the superseded 
versions.

Please supply the information by 10/12/2012. Please note that all maps/drawings should not exceed 
A3 in size.

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector Eimer Godsil or to 
OCLR Admin Team E.

Yours sincerely

Environmental Licensing Programme

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Tel: 053-9160600

Error: Subreport could not be shown.
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RI000215  

Question:    

Provide monitoring results for o-phosphate since ferric dosing commenced and provide information on the specification 
the plant can now achieve for o-phosphate with ferric dosing in place.  

Response:   

regading R.I000215 in connection with the Kilbrittain Licence Application, please find the following 
attachments;  

Monthly Report for March  

Monthly Report for May  

Monthly report for June  

Monthly Report for September  

Monthly Report for October  

Revised Non-Technical Summary  

Revised Map  

Revised Drawing.  

Please note that results are for Total Phosphorus only, there has been no testing for 
Ortho-Phosphates to date.  

Regards,  

Gillian Vaughan,  

Waste Water Liaison,  

Cork Co. Council.  
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